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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Please send in your child’s Rhythm Time money before Easter. We ask 
that you send in £12 cash in a sealed envelope clearly labelled with 
your child’s name. Thank you. 

 
 Another ask for money…sorry! Please can you send in your child’s 

cooking/craft money for the summer term. We ask for a £4.50 
contribution and without this we would be unable to carry out many 
of the activities that we do.  

 
 Next week will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade where the children 

will sing some songs and show off their Easter bonnets! This will take 
place on Thursday 29th March. Please send in your child’s 
bonnet from Monday next week so that we can take 
photographs of the children in their bonnet ready for 
Thursday’s parade. 

 All Day and Afternoon Children’s parade will be starting at 
2.30pm in the Infant Hall.  

 Morning Children’s parade will be starting at 10.45am in the 
Infant Hall. 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 
 From the Summer Term onwards we encourage the children to be 

more independent when arriving at the beginning of their session. 
Therefore we ask that you drop off your child at the classroom door 
rather than coming into the classrooms. This is to get the children 
ready for Reception. Thank you for your support!  
 

 P.E. kits will be due after May half term. Please include a white top, 
navy/black shorts and trainers for outside P.E. Please ensure that all 
kit and trainers are clearly named. It may also be beneficial to include 
a pair of socks if your child wears tights as part of their uniform. 
 

 Some parents have mentioned that they are unsure how to access our 
nursery newsletter online. Please find instructions for this below: 
1) Go to https://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 
2) Click on ‘About Us’ 
3) Click on ‘Main School and Nursery Newsletters’ 
4) You will then find all of our Nursery newsletters arranged by 

date.  
 

 
 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Practising our counting skills. We 
have been looking at how to 
separate groups of objects in 
different ways. 

 Cutting out a character’s head and 
using a felt-tip pen to add crazy hair 
to the character! 

 Using pipettes to mix red, blue and 
yellow powder paint and watching 
the changes that occur. 

 Looking at instruments, naming 
them and exploring the sounds that 
they make. 

 Searching for Fred’s missing phonics 
pictures around our classrooms and 
recording what we found on paper. 

 Using a range of resources to make 
kites. The children have enjoyed 
‘flying’ them outside too! 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Levi and 
Eliana! 
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